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19th March 2025 

                                             

Dear families, 

“Animal Antics” Drop Down Day – 29 April 2025  

We are excited to announce that on Tuesday 29 April, we will be holding an ‘Animal Antics’ 

Drop Down Day at school. This will provide pupils with the opportunity to learn about and 

interact with a variety of animals in a fun and educational setting. 

As part of the event, pupils are invited to have the opportunity to pet a range of animals 

including but not limited to horse, dog, reptiles, insects, birds and spiders. To ensure all 

students can participate safely, we kindly ask your permission for your child to interact with 

these animals.  

Please complete and return this form to indicate permissions before Friday 25 April: 

https://forms.office.com/e/RtKK1myCTg  

Additionally, I will be sending a Dojo message next week, inviting families to share photos of 

children with their pets. If you wish to take part, please send photos via Dojo to directly to me, 

rather than the class teachers. We look forward to seeing your fantastic pet pictures! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Keen 

Mrs A Keen  

Discovery Phase Leader  
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